
 
    
                                                24th January 2024 

Dear Parents, 
 
The school medical team would like to welcome you back to the new academic year 
and inform you of the policies relating to clinic notification, infection control. Healthy 
eating and food allergies. 
 

            Clinic Notification Letters: 
 

Parents of Nursery to Year 3 pupils (inclusive) will receive written notification of their 
child’s attendance at clinic stating the reason and outcome of the clinic visit.  
 
Year 4 to Year 11 pupils are trusted to be independent enough to inform their parents 
verbally of the reason and outcome of a clinic visit for minor injuries that require, for 
example, plasters/ice-packs and therefore written notification will not be sent home. 
Parents will still be contacted via telephone by the school nurse in the event of more 
serious injuries, illnesses that require further intervention and the administration of 
oral medication. 
 
In all cases, a record will be maintained within the clinic. If a parent wishes to know 
details of their child’s visit to clinic they are encouraged to speak to the nurse on duty. 
 
Infection Control Policy/Food Allergy Policy/ Healthy Eating Policy: 
 
The above policies can be found on the school website and we would appreciate if you 
could take the time to read them. These policies are designed to control the spread of 
infectious diseases and to ensure that the school is a safe and healthy environment 
for children with food allergies. 
 
 If you would like any further information, please contact the School Nurse. 

 
With regards 

 
 

The Medical Team 
  

 


